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Catherine Halsey
620 Winona Rd.
Center Harbor, NH 03226

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Is nothing sacred? I see the glory of the universe in our scenery. Once it's gone it's gone forever. For
what? Who is getting rich? The jobs are short term for us. We don't benefit truly. It's a damn shame
that greed trumps what is right.

Sincerely,
Catherine Halsey
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